
The Pomfret Trustees of Public Funds held a Zoom Meeting on April 13, 2020.  
In attendance: Marge Wakefield, Bob Hatfield, Mike Doten 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:05pm. 
 
1. Review of funds then discussion of fund performance especially in light of recent stock market 
fluctuations.  
2. Discussed scholarship distribution from the two education funds. Bob moved that we distribute $500 
each from the two funds (Keith & Mabel Vaughn Funds) for the scholarships this year. Mike seconded. 
Passed. Mike will notify Janet North at WUHS about the scholarships. Marge will request the transfer 
from the Treasurer. 
3. Discussed Community Fund and meeting needs, timing, needs. 
 
Meeting adjourned 5:48pm 
 


